
 
Flag Program for Handicapped Patrons 

 
At the Pompano Beach golf courses, we recognize the needs of the disabled golfer 
and make every effort to accommodate these needs and promote the most enjoyable 
playing environment.   
 
If you have a permanent walking impairment or another condition that makes it 
difficult to enjoy the golf course, we have a Flag Program in place that will hopefully 
assist you. 
 
By providing proof of a disability such as a government-issued permanent disabled 
car placard or sticker (or other identifying information), we will provide you with a 
flag that can be attached to the golf car.  Flags are available in the Golf Shop.  The 
flag allows you to: 
 

• Drive the golf car up to the fringe of the putting green 
 
• Drive the golf car up to the edge of the teeing ground 

 
In order to maintain proper golf course conditions, the golf car cannot be driven 
directly onto the putting green or teeing ground.  While operating the golf car under 
these guidelines, we ask that consideration be given to current golf course conditions 
and that every effort is made to avoid wet conditions, unsafe areas (slopes), and 
potential situations that could cause damage to the golf course.  On days when golf 
car usage is restricted to “golf car path only”, flags will not be available.  A “golf car 
path only” restriction would be in force in consideration for extreme weather 
conditions or specific golf maintenance practices.  If you require the use of a flag, we 
ask that you contact the Golf Shop (Phone: 954-781-0426) in advance of play to 
make sure golf course conditions allow the use of a flag for the day. 
 
If you need additional accommodations due to a permanent disability that doesn’t 
allow you to leave a golf car, we have a SoloRider accessible golf car available at the 
golf facility.  If you need to use this golf car, we ask that you contact the Golf Shop 
24 hours in advance so we can make sure this golf car is ready for your use on the 
golf course.  The stated golf car fee will be charged for the use of the SoloRider 
accessible golf car.  
 
We encourage suggestions and request cooperation in providing accessibility to all 
individuals wishing to enjoy our golf courses.  If you have any questions and/or 
concerns, please contact Greg Martzolf, General Manager, at 954-786-4034. 
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